Dear Parents,

If your child is car-pooling with someone, or is able to be picked-up by anyone
other than yourself, please list that information below.

Your child will only be allowed to go home with the people listed on this form.
Please remember to send a written permission note to the school if your child is to be
released to someone other than yourself or the people listed on this form.

Thank you,

Dr. John A. Luciano
Principal

My child(ren) is/are

authorized to be picked-up from school by:

Signed

Date




